Elsen, Nikki

From: Sue & Tim Durtsche <timandsuedurtsche@gmail.com>
Sent: Sunday, August 30, 2020 6:03 PM

To: Elsen, Nikki

Subject: support for Franciscan Community Resource Center

*** CAUTION: This emall originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe, ***

| feel the proposed Franciscan Community Resource Center will be a good thing for our community. | can also
understand the concern of the neighboring homes. In that light | would suggest a committee representing both the
neighbors and the people running the Resource Center collaborate to figure out rules and standards (cleanliness,
loitering, noise; etc) that are a win-win for all concerned. With all the hate and chaos in our world right now, this could
be a great way for La Crosse to lead by example.

Sincerely,
Sue Durtsche
La Crosse taxpayer (and the city's biggest fan!)



